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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Rewarding Children at Darnhall 

Primary School 

Celebration Assemblies 

This academic year we will be running celebration family assemblies on a Friday afternoon 

every week. Because of the size of our school we will alternate each week which assembly 

parents are invited to. Starting on Friday 13th September at 2:40pm for Key Stage Two and 

the following week it will be at 2:30pm for Reception to Year 2. Parents and carers are most 

welcome to attend and they will be held each separate sites. Please note the different start 

times. 

 PHOTOGRAPHS/ FILMING CAN NOT BE TAKEN DURING THE ASSEMBLIES. 

Friday 13th 

September 

2:40pm in KS2 Hall Year 3-6 plus 

Kaleidoscope 

Parents and Carers 

welcome 

Friday 20th 

September 

2:30pm in Early 

Years Hall 

Year R-2 Parents and Carers 

welcome 

Friday 27th 

September 

2:40pm in KS2 Hall Year 3-6 plus 

Kaleidoscope 

Parents and Carers 

welcome 

Friday 4th October 2:30pm in Early 

Years Hall 

Year R-2 Parents and Carers 

welcome 

Friday 11th October 2:40pm in KS2 Hall Year 3-6 plus 

Kaleidoscope 

Parents and Carers 

welcome 

Friday 18th October 2:30pm in Early 

Years Hall 

Year R-2 Parents and Carers 

welcome 

Friday 25th October 2:40pm in KS2 Hall Year 3-6 plus 

Kaleidoscope 

Parents and Carers 

welcome 
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The School Council and Governors have worked together to decide on which rewards 

children at Darnhall will be able to work towards receiving this year.  

The rewards will be as follows:  

  

 

 

Children also receive positive/ negative Dojos (a points’ based system) in their classes. The 

Dojo winner will receive a prize each week from their class prize basket. 

In our classes we have a tracker for behaviour and when a child goes above and beyond 

within their learning or attitude to learning they reach the rainbow and will have a little note 

home. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Mrs Charlotte Chappell 

Resource Provision Teacher and Lead Behaviour Practitioner 
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